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 Dear Parents, 
 
 
Welcome back! 
 
I do hope you all had a very restful Christmas and a wonderful New Year. Thank you so much for all the lovely gifts that I received it 
was incredibly generous and thoughtful of you. 
 
The children  have all started the new term energised and ready to go and each class has began a new topic. 
 
Fir Tree class are learning about buttons and batteries and they will be looking at non-fiction books. 
Forge class are starting their topic ‘Out of Africa’ and are also looking at non-fiction books. 
In Hurstwood class the text is ‘The Magic Finger’, to go with their topic ‘All Change’! 
Kemsley class are beginning  the story ‘A Butterfly Lion’ and are also learning about Africa. 
Oakwood class are starting their WWII topic, using the story ‘Billy the Kid’. 
 
The overviews are on the website for you to view.      
 
From Monday, Hurstwood class will be having a final year student join them called Miss Blundell, she will be working alongside 
Miss Meade who will continue to work with the class. 

 
Well done to Hannah Maple and Ryan Hepker who have been chosen by the children to be this years May Queen 
and King. I am sure they will be an asset to the success of our May Day celebrations. 
 
New club letters will be going out shortly. 

 
Thank you to all the children and parents who donated gifts to out Christmas Present Appeal. We have heard from the Salvation 
Army that over 400 children received a present and also their Mums and carers received a small gift.     
                 
 I would also like to thank Mrs Carey who organised our children to sing at Hempstead Valley for Team Demelza  
at the Christmas Choir Day. The day raised £579.10.  
 

At this time of year many children feel unwell or suffer high temperatures and colds. May I remind 
you that if your child is unwell to come to school a phone call to the office is needed before 
9.30a.m. on the first day. When your child is well enough to return to school they must bring in a 
absence note to the class teacher or the office. 
 
 

We look forward to a fun filled term. 
 

 
 
Best Wishes 
Michelle Cox 

Mrs M Cox 
Head Teacher 



Spirit of Bredhurst this Week        

  18.12.17 

Fir Tree  Luca Suvari  

Forge   Charlie McCann  

Hurstwood  Noah Blackman  

Kemsley  Josh Rollings 

Oakwood      Bella Olsen 

 

           Stars of the Week      18.12.17 

Fir Tree  Lola Deakin  

Forge   Darcey Petit t   

Hurstwood  Devon Louden  

Kemsley  Lili-Ann Sullivan  

Oakwood  Eleanor Bond    

Writer of the Week      18.12.17 

Fir Tree  Ella Hyland  

Forge   Mia Rosier 

Hurstwood  Harry Gregory 

Kemsley  Esme Wilkins 

Oakwood  James Colwell 

Diary Dates 

January           April 

Thursday 18th January  Swimming Gala     Monday 16th April   Staff Development Day 

Saturday 20th January  Football Competition     Tuesday 17th April   Children return to school 

Wednesday 30th January  FOBS Mtg. 3.45p.m.      

            May 

February            

            Saturday 19th May  May Day  (all children are 

Wednesday 7th February  Parent Eve. 3.45—5.00p.m.           needed in school) 

Thursday 8th February  Parent Eve. 3.45—7.30p.m.    Monday 28th May—Friday 1st June Half Term Break 

Friday 9th February   Pancake Races 2.45p.m. 

            June 

Monday 12th February—Friday 16th February Half Term Break 

            Monday 4th June   Staff Development Day 

Monday 19th February  Children return to school    Tuesday 5th June  Children return to school 

Wednesday 21st February  Messy Church 3.30p.m.    Wednesday 13th June Sports day A.M. 

 

March           July 

 

Saturday 17th March  FOBS Race Day TBC     Wednesday 18th July Yr6 Pool Party 

Thursday 22nd March  Spring Afternoon     Thursday 19th July   Disco 3.30 –5.00p.m. 

Wednesday 28th March  Easter Service     Friday 20th July   Leavers Service 

Thursday 29th March  Easter Egg Hunt 2.45p.m.    

            Friday 20th July Last Day of Term 

Friday 30th March—Friday 13th April Easter Break 


